
Hello Dr. Small,

Thanks so much for this family update, and including this context in world history.  I'm going to put this
information up on our website in our "History" link pretty soon.  I can get more information in that
section.

I've redone our "Gallery" section now, adding a few things.  Have a look what I did with your picture
this time at:

http://www.humanisthall.net/GALLERY.html

Thanks for your patience!  One day I'll get the family right and have it spelled out in our "History"
section.

Sincere as Ever knocking on the doors of perception,
Florence,  President of the Fellowship of Humanity
411  28th  Street, Oakland  California,  94609-3602
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